
CROWD OF PARENTS GATHER -

HUNGRY FOR INFORMATION! 

The greatest number of parents in 10 

years gathered in the Junior School Quad 

for the Annual Parent Information Even-

ing  on Thursday the 22nd August 2013. 

The Principal congratulated them for 

their support and for the fact that they 

lined up in their children’s year group 

lines in a more orderly fashion than their 

children! The new parents to the         

Academy were especially welcomed. 

All the teachers paraded in front of the 

assembly and were introduced one by 

one by Mr. Wilkins, with greater attention 

being paid to the introduction and       

welcoming of the new faculty.  

The next session was in one of the Year 

Group rooms to glean general infor-

mation about the teaching and learning 

for the year and then the parents split 

into the different rooms either ’A’ for Aga 

or ’K’ for Khan to hear from the individual 

teachers. The Principal was invited, as usual,  

into the Year 6 class to inform the parents 

about the PYP Exhibition and the Transfor-

mation process at the end of Year 6 and the 

PYP into Year 7 and the MYP. 

Observing the procedures taking place in 

every classroom was a delightful experience 

as teachers and parents alike were focused 

on the teaching and learning process. Teach-

ers informed and parents inquired. 

The successful evening ended with light  

refreshments provided by the capable and 

helpful Commons Catering Staff.  Parents 

gathered in small groups enjoying the       

refreshments and chatting happily amongst 

one another.  
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